
From: Garry Murphy <gazzamurph@gmail.com> Sent: 15/07/2013 01:12:53 PM To: pittwater_council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au Subject: att:Mr. Andrew Piggot (RT 140808)   Development Application Enquiry: PP0002/13   If You let the developers run roughshod over Council's plan of management You are NOT acting in the best interest of the existing rate payers. Approval of the DA by Council would be a total COP OUT and will be a major consideration regarding amalgamation decisions.   One Dee Why is enough for the Peninsular but that is Warringah Council's problem isn't it   Garry Murphy 25 Carefree Rd Nth Narrabeen  NSW  2101  _____________________________________________________________________  This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed  Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information  visit http://www.mci.com 


